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Diary Dates 
  
November 
 
10 
11 
17 
20 
22 
24 
24 
27 
30 
 
December 
  7 
13 
14 
15 
16 
20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
P1-3 Cinema Trip 
School Photographs 
P7 Parents Meeting: Confirmation 
P7 Mass of commitment 
P4-7 Cinema Trip 
Christmas Fayre 
P4 Parents Meeting: Sacramental Preparation 
P4 Mass of Commitment 
Holiday 
 
 
Pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ 
Christmas Show 1:30pm 
Christmas Show 10:00am 
Christmas Show 1:30pm 
Christmas Parties 
Non Uniform Day: last day of term 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  
  

Morning Break Price List 

 
Item Price 

Pancakes 30p 

Small cakes/home baking 30p 

Fruit Yoghurt 30p 

Toast (2) 25p 

Toast (1) 15p 

Bottled water  25p 

Milk 10p 

Flavoured Milk 12p 

Aqua flavoured Juice 30p 

Pure juice cuplets 20p 

Fruit Selection 25p 
Crackers and Low Fat Cheese/Flora/Jam 30p 

Mini Raisins 25p 
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Non Uniform Day  
Our recent non uniform day raised £121.75 in support of school funds. We 
thank you for your continued support of the school 

 

School Christmas Show 
This year our Christmas Show will be a performance of ‘Tinsel 
and Tea Towels’, a delightful Christmas musical that provides a 
behind-the-scenes look at what really happens when children in 
schools up and down the country ‘do’ The Nativity. The show will 
involve all children from Primary 1 to Primary 7.  Each family will 
be allocated two free tickets.   We are planning to stage three 
performances of the show this year; these performances will 
take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 13th December, the 
morning of Wednesday 14th December and the afternoon of 
Thursday 15th December. Once all of our families have been 
allocated their two free tickets extra tickets will be available at a 
cost of £2.50 per ticket. Letters will be sent home in the near 
future inviting parents/carers to indicate which show they would 
like two free tickets for.  
 
School Holiday  
St Andrew’s Day, Wednesday 30th November, is a school 
holiday. School will re-open on Thursday 1st December.  
 
Halloween Discos 
The Halloween Discos were a great success, all of the children 
who attended had a great time and enjoyed their Halloween 
Treats.  Sincere thanks to our Parent Council for their continued 
support of the life and work of the school 
 
School Photographs 
Tempest Photography will be in the school on Friday 11th 
November to take individual and family photographs. Children 
should wear their full school uniform, i.e. Shirts and ties, if 
possible.   
 
World Porridge Day 
Well done to Primary 7 who raised £100 in support of this 
worthwhile cause during their World Porridge Day fundraising 
event held on 10th October.  
 
Christmas Pantomime 
This Year M and M Productions will be performing ‘Dick 
Whittington’ in school for all of the children on the afternoon of 
Wednesday 7th December. As this will be financed from School 
Funds there will be no cost to our families.   

Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements 
out with school we are sure that we don’t know about lots of things 
however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you 
feel that your child has accomplished something for the first time, 
improved in something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, 
badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us know by 
completing the tear off slip below. This will then be shared at 
assembly and added to our achievements records. 
 
 
Recognition of Achievement 
 
I’d like (name)  _________________________________     
 
(class)    _________________________________  
 
to be recognised for his/her achievement in  
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
He/she 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Parent’s Signature _________________________________ 
 
Date   _________________________________ 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
 
 
 

 

   
 
 


